RIDER ALERT #11

GTA is making route modifications

Grant Transit Authority is making route modifications. Specific areas impacted are Ellensburg and Warden, in addition to moving Route 270 to a Dial-A-Ride Transportation Option. Proposed changes include both reductions in some areas and expansion to others, to include some Saturday service being added back to the system. These changes are slated to begin July 1, 2019. Grant Transit Authority is interested in receiving public comments regarding these modifications. We will hold public meetings in Ephrata and Moses Lake.

The Public Meetings have been scheduled as follows:

EPHRATA - Ephrata Transportation Center, 90 Alder St NW

Tuesday, June 11th; 10:00 am

MOSES LAKE - Multimodal Transportation Center, 116 W 5th Ave

Tuesday, June 11th; 6:00 pm

All meeting locations are accessible and a Spanish interpreter will be on site.

Comments can be made to the GTA Office at (509) 765-0898. E-mails are also a great way to get your comments to GTA, those can be sent to gta@granttransit.com.

*Grant Transit Authority is committed to ensuring that no person is excluded from participation in, or denied benefits of its transit services on the basis of race, color, or national origin.